GYERNYMYENYDD NEVSLETTER

EOQOVEMBER 1994

COMNUNITY ASSOCIATION :

The annual Christmas shopping trip to Manchester is on Saturday 19th
November. The return coach fare is £4. for adults and £3 for children
under 10 years. The coach leaves the Village Centre at 9:30am and
departs from Manchester at 5:30pm. All bookings and enquires to
Lillian Roberts 759926 or Dilys Davies 757225.

The aunnual Christmas Fair is on Saturday 3rd December at the Village
Centre starting at 2pm. All local organisations are invited to man
stalls or sideshows on a 50/50 profit basis. Individuals are welcome to
hire a stall for £5. keeping all takings. As always there will be lots
of bargains and plenty to see .....

y. 1.

At the recent A.G.M. the following officers were elected:
PRESIDERT ¥rs Kath Flint

SECRETARY Mrs Marge Hughes

TREASURER Mrs Gwen Kime

Meetings are held in the Community Centre on the first Monday of each
month at 7:15pm.

The next meeting is on December 5th and new members will be made most
welcomne.

GVERNYMYEYDD PLAYGRQUP are organising a °'FUN MORNING' on 21st. November
at the school (starting at 10am.) There will be fun for all ages
including art/craft competitions, face paintings, stalls and a raffle.
Refreshments will be on sale. Everyone welcome..

Ve are also having our CHRISTMAS CRAFT EVENING at the School on
Vednesday 30th November at 7:30pm. This has proved very popular over the
last few years, so why not come along.

Tickets are £1 each, including a glass of wine and a mince pies. There
will also be a raffle with a chance to win a Christmas Hamper.

BINGO

The next Bingo Session will be held on Tuesday 29th iovember at 7:30pm.
and the Christmas Bingo will be on 13th December, so why not come along
and try your luck.

GWERNYMYNYDD JUNIOR FOOTBALL TEAM
"SNICKERS TEAMWORK '95"

For several years SNICKERS has supported football at all levels through ‘
sponsorship.Now SNICKERS is introducing Teamwork ‘95. A major support |
programme aimed specifically at helping all UK youth and School football !
teams between the ages of 9 - 19 years. All we have to do is collect wrappers
from any standard size SNICKERS Bar 61g or King Size SNICKERS bar .
100g,(mini - sizes and ice cream bars are not included). We thencan . ‘
exchange these for FREE football equipment, everything from kit bags and
match balls right up to a complete set of kit. Please encourage all friends and
relatives to get involved and collect as many wrappers as possible.

PLEASE GIVE ALL SNICKERS WRAPPERS TO ..

SANDRA STACEY

THE CROFT SWAN LANE GWERNYMYNYDD




~

YOUTH CLUB would like to thank David Barron for the QUIZ that raised
£82 for the Bonfire Fund. :
BONFIRE NIGHT was a sucess again this year.
The winners of the GUY FAVKES competion were
lst Lee Villiams’
2nd Hew Seddon
3rd Helen Stacey

Once again there was a generous reponse to the recent house collection
resulting in the splendid total of £96.21

COMMUNITY COUNCIL
The Council meets on the last Thursday of the month at Gwernymynydd

School at 7:15pm and the public is welcome to attend. Please note there

-1s no meeting in December.

—RAINBOV RAMBLERS

Don't forget that the Sunday walks continue throughout the winter. Come
‘and join us at 2pm. every week at Llys Enfys starting point. Families
and newcomers always welcome. Ring John Mather for more details on Mold
755672

ADVERTISEMENT
POSH POSIES

You are invited to an Open Afternoon ~- a variation on Home Shopping
Tuesday 22nd November, 1:15 - 3:15 pm at Fron Heulog, Hafod

Road, Gwernynynydd Tel 759920

Dried flowers and arrangments make ideal Christmas presents or just
spoil yourself-- Also seasonal dried and silk arrangements,

Own containers can be filled colour co-ordinated to suit yuor
requirements.

Refreshments will be served, for directions or enquiries telephone Sue
on the above number.I look forward to seeing you..

Items for the December Newsletter to 1 Naes ¥ Vern by Tuesday 13th
December please. .




